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Public Information Officer NIMS Implementation Workshop Postponed 
 
 
The NIMS Implementation Workshop for State-level Public Information Officers, originally scheduled for 
March 4-7, 2007 at the Noble Training Center in Anniston, AL, has been postponed until further notice.   
 
The NIMS Integration Center will issue an announcement once a new date is available. 
 
We regret any inconvenience. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact: 
 
Paul F. Ganem 
Training Specialist 
NIMS Integration Center 
Training Branch 
(202) 646-2934 
Paul.Ganem@dhs.gov
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